July 20, 1965

Mr, A. L. Porter, Jr.
Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 871

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

The Lakeland Petroleum Corporation has recently
completed a Blinebry oil well in the Northeast Quarter of Sec-
tion 26-215-37E in Lea Couaty, New Mexico. We have agreed with
them that all of the Northwest Quarter of said quiarter section
may be attributed to their oil well for sllowable purpeses and
deducted from the gas allowable which is assigned to our Sarkeys
Blinebry well located in the Southwest Quarter of said quarter
section. Our sllowable will thereby be reduced from a 160 acre
gas allowable to a 120 acre gas allowable.

Yours very truly,
HAR?QR‘@L COMPANY
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ccs: Mr. J. D. Ramey
Conservation Commission
P. O. Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico

Mr, R, W. Anderson

Vice President

Lakeland Petroleum Corporation
726 Payne Avenue

St. Paul, Minnesota 55101

Mr, Herbh Brown
P. 0. Box 35060
Fort Worth, Texas 76105
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